
Online safety 
for under fives 

You should start talking to your child about keeping 

safe online at an early age. It’s easier to have 

conversations about online safety little and often, 

rather than trying to cover everything at once.

 

Set boundaries from the start. It makes it easier than trying 

to play catch-up at a later stage.

 

Check that websites are suitable before your child visits 

them. Look for websites that have parental pages that 

explain how the site works and how they keep your 

child safe.

 

Ensure your home page is set to a child-friendly website. 

 

Talk to friends about what websites their children use.

 

Play games with your child to get them used to 

being online.

 

Set ‘Safety Mode’ up on YouTube to help filter out 

explicit content.

 

If you use Google, turn on Google ‘Safe Search’ to filter 

sexually explicit content from your search results.

Click here to play

For more help and advice visit 
www.nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety

or contact the NSPCC helpline on 

0808 800 5000 to discuss any concerns
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http://support.google.com/websearch/answer/510?hl=en
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/help-and-advice/worried-about-a-child/are-you-worried-hub_wdh72939.html

